
APS Town Hall

Accessible Pedestrian Signals (APS) are devices affixed to pedestrian signal poles to assist blind or 
low vision pedestrians in crossing the street. APSs are wired to a pedestrian signal and send 
audible and vibrotactile indications when pedestrians push a button installed at the crosswalk.

Subject:  NYC DOT is hosting the second of two town hall sessions in 2024 on Accessible 
Pedestrian Signals to collect public feedback and provide an opportunity for Q&A. We 
encourage you to submit questions ahead of time to APS@dot.nyc.gov.

Dates/Times: Wednesday, October 30, 2024 from 5 p.m. to 6 p.m.

Location: S ession will be held online, please join with this link: https://on.nyc.gov/nycdotaps 

Contact: ASL and CART services will be provided. We are also soliciting feedback from the public 
before this town hall session. For more information, to submit questions or comments 
ahead of the meeting, or to request additional accommodations or translation services, 
please contact the ADA Coordinator at APS@dot.nyc.gov or 929.441.9658.
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